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The first Parent Club meeting of the school year is 

Sept 10th (tonight!) at 5pm. 

We hope to see you there! 

Thank you to everyone who continues to sell 

RAMS Cards!

Parent Club

If your child needs/takes any sort of medication, a new
form needs to be filled out before meds are administered.
The forms are in the office. Thanks! Ms. Tina

Attention: 



Parking Lot Safety 
For the safety and well being of all our students and
family members at Renaissance please remember
the following expectations: 
Students must be dropped off in the right lane.  
Drop off may be anywhere between the two
crosswalks.   
DO NOT allow students to exit the car before the first
crosswalk. 
Students may not walk from a parked car to the
school without an adult. 
Cross ONLY at the crosswalk. 
Drivers in the left, drive through lane must DRIVE
SLOWLY. 
Drivers should not be on a cell phone while driving in
our parking lot. 
Smoking is PROHIBITED on school grounds,
including in vehicles. 
Do not drop off at Airway Oxygen 

 

 

Families: Please click on the link to read the 

RPSA Handbook for more information: 

http://renaissancepsa.com/wp- 

content/uploads/RPSA-Student-Handbook-2018- 

19.pdf

http://renaissancepsa.com/wp-content/uploads/RPSA-Student-Handbook-2018-19.pdf


Picture Day is 

9/20/18!

https://www.facebook.com/techwithMrs.P/








Athletics
 

Girls Volleyball: 

Tryout Sessions are complete.  Thank you to everyone for 

your participation!  We are looking forward to a wonderful

season...that starts in just one week!  Good luck, ladies! 

Get your paperwork completed and turned in to the coach.

Fees are due prior to the first game. 

 

Cross-Country: 

The Running Rams of Cross-Country have two meets this 

week! 

Today, in St. Johns, at the St. Johns Middle School Meet. 

Saturday, in Harrison, at the Harrison Hornet Invite. 

Go and support our runners!  They would love to see you 

there. 

 

Fall Sports Pictures: 

Guys and Dolls will be here on September 20 to take 

pictures of our cross-country and volleyball teams.  Make 

sure that you have your uniforms ready to go on that 

day...and your order form to order!  Those order forms will

be coming home soon! 

 

Bowling: 

There is plenty of time to get signed up and registered for 

the Riverwood After School Club!  We are excited about 

this opportunity for our 5th - 8th grade students.  If you 

enjoy bowling, this might be the activity for you!  Please 

see Mr. McCausey for details. 



Specials and Enhancements

Perspectives Class
The Specials and Enhancements Team is excited to offer a
new opportunity to the Voyagers, Islanders, & Trailblazers 
this year.  

Introducing: Perspectives!

What is Perspectives Class?  
 
Each week, your students will have one 50 minute session at
the end of the school day to create a project based on a prompt
from the popular book, The Creativity Project. They will be with
one of the 5 Specials teachers, as they respond to prompts from
different perspectives each week. For example, if they are with
Ms. Z., they will respond to the prompt from an artistic
perspective. However, if they are with Mr. Wiseman, they will
respond to that same prompt...from a musical perspective. We
are excited to offer this new opportunity to our students.  
If you have any questions, feel free to contact any  
member of the Specials Team: Mrs. Papenfus,  
Mrs. Doyle, Mr. McConnell, Ms. Zardus, and  
Mr.Wiseman


